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We have reached 70%! 

     God has blessed us with a wonderful month. We are at 70% of our support and plans to leave in January are more real than ever! 

Thank you for praying with us towards this milestone. God answered! Pray for us as we have many things to get in order 

before leaving. We are already speaking with a Honduran attorney about starting our process to become residents in Honduras. Pray 

that process goes smoothly, with few complications. We have been in touch with a potential Spanish tutor, so please be in prayer for 

wisdom in that decision. Also pray for guidance as we set a specific departure date, a date you should hear about in our next 

prayer letter. Pray that we would find a good price on tickets and for our luggage. Thank you all so much for your prayers and 

support in getting us to this point in our journey, and please continue praying that the Lord would bring in the remaining 30% for us. 

The end of deputation is in sight and, as always, we are looking forward to what God has in store for our family in Honduras.  

 

     In other news from this month, we had the wonderful privilege of visiting some missionary friends, the Blooms, who are church-

planters in New York City, working in Chinese communities. Would you pray for them as God does a wonderful work? Would 

you pray that many Chinese would receive Christ as their Savior? Would you pray that the Lord would do mighty works in 

the many church-needy cities throughout our country and the world?  We were reminded that the harvest truly is plentiful.  

 

     We also got to be part of Vision Baptist Mission's Our Generation Missions Camp. This is an annual event designed to encourage 

young people to dedicate their lives to the Lord and to show them the need and calling for full time missions work throughout the 

world. Andrew preached a session in one of the evenings, and Amber taught one of the sessions for High School girls. Pray that God 

would work in the lives of young people to lead them to serving Him with their lives.  

 

     Please also be in prayer for an upcoming VBS/Soccer Camp at our home church, Bluestone Baptist Church. We get to be 

involved in that next week. The soccer camp was a great success last year, and we are looking forward to seeing the Lord work this 

year. We have been told that many children from the community are already signed up to come. Pray that as the gospel is preached 

many young people, and parents as well, would come to Christ as their Savior. 

 

    Also pray for us as we attempt to find energy enough to keep up with Sofia who has quickly developed in her skill of walking and 

basically running. Sofia and I were actually kicking a ball around a few days ago. So she is well on her way to adjusting to life in 

Honduras, where soccer is a beloved sport.  

 

   Thank you once again for your prayers, and for reading our prayer letters. We hope it 

encourages you to see how God has been blessing us on our deputation journey. May God 

richly bless each of you! 
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